
Minutes from Historical Commission Meeting March 12, 2008 

 

Members present: Paula Coyne, Art DeLeo, Lee Schlingmann, Sue                

Monaghan 

 

Guests: Rusty Young 

 

Minutes from February approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Historical Inventory – members are meeting to continue the process of assigning 

classifications to properties.  

 

Sammons Property – EB Walsh. Concerns are still the cemetery and buffering of 

the historical homes/buildings and the cemetery. A set of plans showing landscape 

plans is being requested. 

 

Speakman Covered Bridge Project – Continued discussion of the concerns over the 

project. Paula will contact SAVE, W. Marlboro Township and Pete Mazzeo (HNTD) 

to set up a meeting. 

 

Mortonville Bridge and The Scenic Byways project – paperwork needs to be 

completed with the help of Janie Baird, Supervisor in Newlin Township. 

 

Lee is finishing a photo/card to send to homeowners who have maintained or 

improved the quality of their historic property. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Terms of Office discussed. Lee/Paula will volunteer for another 5 year term. 

Sue/Art/Fred will volunteer for another 3 year term. 

 

Rusty Young had concerns about accessibility of his mother’s documents. Peg’s 

documents are currently being photocopied and catalogued to preserve them from 

lose or damage. It is the intent of the Historical Commission for the documents to be 

returned in the future. If anyone is interested in using any of the documents at this 

time, please contact Sue Monaghan through the township office. There has also been 

discussion of donating some of the materials to the EF Historical Society. 

 

The Historical Commission’s minutes are available on the township website and 

copies will be at the monthly Supervisor’s Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned  8:00. 

 

Submitted by Sue Monaghan 

 

 



 


